
FILED 9/30/2021 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 11736-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

September 30, 2021 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineering ]nU_)~~ 

Docket No. 202100093-WS - Application for transfer of water and wastewater 
systems of Aquarina Utilities, Inc. , Water Certificate No. 517-W, and Wastewater 
Certificate No. 450-S to CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC, in 
Brevard County. 

Please file the attached "Request and Approval for Extension of time" in the above mentioned 
docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



From: Tom Crabb
To: Melinda Watts; Kerri Maloy
Cc: Marissa Ramos; Joann Parsons
Subject: RE: Dockets 20210093-WS Aquarina and 20210095-WU Sunshine
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:57:00 AM

Thank you Melinda.  We appreciate the courtesy.  Tom
 
Tom Crabb
Radey Law Firm
(850)284-7518 Mobile
www.radeylaw.com
 
From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:53 AM
To: Tom Crabb <tcrabb@radeylaw.com>; Kerri Maloy <KMALOY@psc.state.fl.us>
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Joann Parsons <jparsons@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Dockets 20210093-WS Aquarina and 20210095-WU Sunshine
 
Tom,
 
            Kerri is out today, but we discussed this possibility, and we agreed that a reasonable
request for extension would be acceptable. Your request for an extension for CSWR’s response
to staff’s first data requests in Docket Nos. 20210093-WS and 20210095-WU to October 6,
2021 is granted. I will have this email filed in the respective docket files.
 
            Thank you.
 
 

Melinda Watts
Florida Public Service Commission
(850) 413-6952
 
 
 

From: Tom Crabb <tcrabb@radeylaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:41 AM
To: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Kerri Maloy <KMALOY@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Dockets 20210093-WS Aquarina and 20210095-WU Sunshine
 

Good morning,
 
The Utility, CSWR, is preparing responses to your first data requests (copies
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attached) in these two dockets but requests an extension of one week, until
October 6, 2021.  Please let me know if this is acceptable.
 
Thank you,
 
Tom
 
Tom Crabb
Radey Law Firm
(850)284-7518 Mobile
www.radeylaw.com

https://www.radeylaw.com/
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